
Harrison, Arlene 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Stephen Peasley <speasley@townofnorthberwick.org> 
Thursday, October 27, 2022 7:33 AM 
Olson, Rachel 
encryption 

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature. 

Good morning, North Berwick PD does not use encryption technology. 
Thank you, 
Chief Stephen C. Peasley 
North Berwick Police Department 

1 


